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Given the Announcement for research grant announced in a notice posted on the NGO Visionando 

website with the subject "Applications of Nanotechnology to the Coastal Ecosystem of the Dominican 

Republic", expiring November 2, 2023,  

Appoints 

as members of the commission Prof. Lorenzo Caputi, Lawyer Laura Costantino and Dr. Annalisa 

Melandri. 

It will be posted on the NGO website for publicity and transparency purposes. 

   

 

            The President 

           Lawyer Antonella Succi 

 


